
 
 

From: "LaTina D. Johnson"  

Date: Wed, 6 Feb 2013 19:41:17 -0500 

To: John Hamby 

Cc: Shane Kornack  

Subject: Re: Pontchartrain Emergency Procedure 

 

Good Evening John, 

  

Thank you very my much.  Your assistance is appreciated and I can not commend Shane 

enough for the support he has provided that has been above and beyond the call of duty 

on our site. 

  

These are not mere accolades: he has given us valuable insight to our many issues, made 

himself available to address our varied needs almost 24/7 and has now taken it upon 

himself to aid us yet again by training our staff in first responder/examiner 

procedures.  Shane speaks volumes to me of the integrity of your company and I will 

forever have Western in my speed dial as I take on the challenges of new projects. 

  

Shane has earned my respect as a construction professional and Western my continued 

business.  Thank you for making a very wise investment in this individual.   

  

On tomorrow, I will have the team assembled for training at Shane's availability. 

 

--  

Respectfully, 

LaTina Johnson, 
Construction Manager  

 
Operadora de Servicios para  
Hotels Lujo Sa De Cv (OSH) 
2 Washington Blvd 

Detroit, MI 48226 

 


